
Newsletter

Dues due!

Greater Pittsburgh Dahlia Society 

Annual dues are $10

ADS Annual Dues - $30 

for 1 Classification Book

or

$35 for 2 Classification Books

Due Now!

Please make checks out to “GPDS”,

and mail c/o Heather Ramsay, 1170

Hunter Road, Verona, PA 15147 

www.greaterpittsburghdahliasociety.com

Greater Pittsburgh Dahlia Society 

2024 Dates to remember
Stay tuned for info about these
upcoming events:

April 27: Tuber Mini Sale, see page 2

May:       Tuber and Plant Sale (We are
                 working on finding a new 
                 location this year!)

August: Picnic and garden tour at the  
                 Romanos

September 21-22: Annual Show at 
                Pittsburgh Botanic Garden

October 12th: Luncheon at Hebron 
                Church, Penn Hills. Board 
                Meeting 12 PM, Member meeting 
                12:30 PM, Lunch 1 PM

March Meeting Reminder:

March 16th
Hebron Church, Penn Hills

Barclay Building
12pm Board Meeting
1PM Member Meeting

 Followed by New
Introductions Video

March 2024

http://www.greaterpittsburghdahliasociety.com/


GPDS Contacts:
President: Mike Ramsay 

VP: Bob Romano

2nd VP: Mark Floyd

Membership Coordinator: Paula

Weiner

Secretary: Katrina D.

Treasurer: Heather Ramsay

Webmaster: Mary Peterson

Dahlia Growers’ To Do List

For March and April

Check on tubers in storage.  

Pitch the rotten, moldy or

squishy ones

Pot up tubers for cuttings

Prepare beds by adding

compost

Start garden plotting plan!

April Tuber Mini-Sale
We will be hosting a tuber sale at the Penn
State Extension Master Gardeners 2024
Garden and Landscape Symposium and
Marketplace.
    This event will take place April 27th from
9AM-3PM at Hampton Community Center,
3101 McCully Rd Allison Park, PA 15101.
Parking is free and the Garden Marketplace is
free and open to the public. 
    We need donations of quality, labeled
tubers of any cultivar. Tubers are needed by
April 25th, so we can bag them for sale.  
    We also need to have another friendly face
or two to help out at the sale and help
promote the society and answer dahlia
questions. 
     Please contact Mike Ramsay if you are able
to  help.
(greaterpittsburghdahliasociety@gmail.com).
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